
June 28, 2010

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-73 19

RE: Investigation into Effect of Customer Migration on Energy Service Rates in Docket DE
10-160.

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Pursuant to the Order of Notice dated June 11, 2010, enclosed herein please find seven
copies of the New England Power Generators Association, Inc petition for leave to intervene in
the above referenced proceeding, pursuant to PUC 203.17 and RSA 541-A:32. I hereby certify
that I have served the same upon PSNH and the Office of the Consumer Advocate.

Please contact me if I can provide further information.

Sincerely,

Angela O’Connor
President
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